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Important Dates: 

10/16 Field Trip to Sesqui State Park 

10/21-10/25 Book Fair Week 

10/24 NASA night 

10/28 Red Ribbon Week (More info soon) 

 

Reminders/Announcements: 
 Please check your child’s daily folder Monday through 

Friday. Please sign each day in the appropriate box! 

 Please send in the library book your child checked out. 

We will visit the library every Monday or Tuesday to 

check out something new. 

 Please send in the field trip permission form signed with 

payment attached for Sesquicentennial State Park. Make 

sure to fill out both the front and back of the form. 

Home Talk: 
Talk about your favorite kinds of apples. Compare the taste 

of a few different kinds. Cut one open and let your child try 

to identify the stem, skin, flesh, and seeds. Enjoy this time 

with your little scientist. 

 

This Week in ELA:  

We looked closely at letters Ss and Mm. Our “Sizzling 

Sausages alphabet card” and “Muzzy the Monkey 

alphabet card” will help us remember these sounds. We 

focused on the sight words “see” and “I”. We read, 

acted out, and illustrated the poem Twinkle, Twinkle, 

Little Star. In independent reading, we continued 

practicing reading storybook favorites. We know that 

storybook readers can tell the story as they turn the 

pages AND they can find some words they know on the 

pages, even if they book is too difficult to read every 

word. During writing workshop, we worked really hard at 

planning what will be in our books, and using our alphabet 

sound cards to help us stretch and write words. 

This Week in Math: 

We practiced writing and counting numbers through 9. 

We counted objects in lots of different formations 

(rows, circular, scattered) and wrote the matching 

numerals. We learned that a counting path helps us 

remember the order/direction we count in.  

 

October 1 Ava, Avery 
October 3 Abigail 
October 8 Andrew 

October 10 Taylin, Thomas L. 
October 14 Mrs. McKenna 

October 16 Tyler 
October 28 Landon M. 

 

 

Each week, teachers will pick a student who has done a 

great job being a “bucket filler,” or a kind friend. This 

week, our bucket fillers are: 

Boone Fleniken and Tyler Watts 

           

This Week in Science: 

We learned about apples. We learned that apples 

grow on trees in orchards and they are harvested in 

the fall. We read about various ways to enjoy apples 

such as apple cider, apple pie and applesauce. We 

examined the various parts of an apple such as the 

core, skin, flesh, and seeds. After examining, we even 

enjoyed a little taste of an apple. Mmmmm. 


